
March 09, 2020 

 

THE LAKE TOWNSHIP REGULAR MEETING WAS HELD ON MONDAY, 

March 09, 2020 IN THE TOWNSHIP BUILDING. 

 

PRESENT: Supervisors Elder, Gander, Fairlamb along with Secretary 

Deanna Yarnell Guest Kenneth Yarnell 

Supervisor Elder called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m.  No public 

comment. 

*MINUTES TO THE February regular MEETING WERE READ AND 

APPROVED BY A MOTION FROM Fairlamb AND A 2ND By GANDER. 

The following MOTION to purchase 480 Ton of millings through Erie 

PennDot program at $5.00 per ton was approved by Fairlamb 2nd by 

Gander 

The following subdivisions where approved and signed Miller and Byler. 

See file 

The Township building will be used for a Special election on Tuesday, 

March 17,2020. 

 

ROADMASTER Report:  Working on various Township Roads 

Treasurer Report: 

General Checking:  29,282.46 

State Savings: 1,006.17 

State Fund Checking: 41,843.42 



 

Bills were approved and paid 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:15pm 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

 

 


